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New Grades & Regrades (Effective Monday February 01st) 

The Committee will be reviewing all grades prior to the commencement of the next roster. 

 

Results Entry & The App 

The app has been continually updated during the first roster, there have been a few woes but most have been 

sorted. If you are still having problems with the app please let me know. As most of the users have a twelve 

month subscription  it would be good if they could continue to support results entry into the next roster. 

 

Roster 1 Results 

Division One Team Ambler 

Division Two Sorell Spirit 

Division Three  Geilston Bay Wombats 

Division Four St Therese’s Allsorts 

Division X1 Geilston Bay Crocodiles 

Division X2 New Town X Men 

Individual Winners 

Division One Harry Crowe 

Division Two Sarah Stoneman (Sunshine) & Joe Panetta (Kingston) 

Division Three Jenny Bridges (Kingston) & Glenn Hoppitt (Geilston Bay) 

Division Four Griselda Volozenute (Rosny) & Cameron Stone (Lindisfarne) 

Division  X1 Mark Erwin (Rosny) 

Division X2 Nathan Fuller (Geilston Bay) 

Congratulations to those teams and individuals that have been successful in the first roster. Pennants and 

individual prizes will be presented at the end of season function, date to be confirmed.
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Next Roster 

To date we have received some 30 teams, a couple of Clubs are still working on their teams. It appears that there 

may be another two or three teams to be had. 

On that basis we have extended the entry date to Thursday January 7th, Clubs that have already submitted 

teams are welcome to submit further teams should they find that is possible, and if required as a result of finding 

additional players, make adjustments to teams that have already been submitted. 

Please contact your Club if you haven’t registered to play but now wish to do so,  

Thanks to those Clubs and players that have continued to support the interclub pennant post COVID and as we 

transition our processes to work effectively for the two-roster season. 

The Committee will be meeting on Sunday January 10th to finalise the divisions and get the roster setup for the 

February 01st start date. 

 

AYC Pre Roster Doubles 

One of the benefits of two rosters is the chance to have a couple of doubles sessions to get underway 

Prior to the next roster commencing we will be holding the usual handicap doubles events 

Mixed Doubles  Wednesday January 27th 7:00 pm @  

Men’s Doubles  Thursday January 28th 7:00 pm @  

Ladies Doubles  Thursday January 28th 7:00 pm @  

Venues will be determined once the Clubs have confirmed their availability. 

 

Entries close at our email address ayctas@gmail.com at 4:00 pm on Sunday January 24th. 

Cost of the tennis and supper tea will be $5.00 per player. 

Get the date in your calendar and send us your entry, if you require a partner just let us know and we will make 

every effort to find you one. 

If these events continue to be well supported, we will look to arrange them on a regular basis. 

 

Communication 

Please continue to use the Association’s email, ayctas@gmail.com for all communication as it will automatically 
be forwarded to all of the current Committee members. 
If you have any queries that require a more immediate or personal response, please contact; 

The President on M: 0418 100 751, or The Secretary on M: 0431 181 713 

Thanks 

Campbell Palfrey 

SECRETARY 
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